





Tel: +44(0)1765 604564 Web: www.ripon.outwood.com

Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire, HG4 2DE

Web: www.ripon.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@ripon.outwood.com

Principal: Rachel Donohue, M.Ed; FCCT

10th September 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Subject: Invitation to Our Year 6 Open Evening - Thursday, 19th September 2024

I hope this message finds you well. We are delighted to invite you and your child to our Year 6 Open Evening, which will be held on Thursday, 19th September 2024, from 17:30 to 20:00. This event is an excellent opportunity for you and your child to explore what our school has to offer and to experience firsthand the vibrant community we are so proud of.

Event Details:

Date: Thursday, 19th September 2024

• Time: 17:30 - 20:00

• Location: Outwood Academy Ripon, Clotherholme Rd, Ripon HG4 2DE. Please park vehicles in the bus park.

Principal's Address:

To accommodate your schedules, there will be two opportunities to hear from our Principal, Ms. Donohue, who will outline our school's vision, values, and the exceptional opportunities we provide for our students.

First Address: 17:30 - 18:00Second Address: 18:30 - 19:00

We encourage you to attend one of these sessions to gain a deeper understanding of our school's ethos and our commitment to academic excellence and personal development.

Additional Activities:

Throughout the evening, you will have the chance to:

• Tour our facilities and see our classrooms in action.



- Meet our dedicated staff and learn more about the curriculum and extracurricular activities we offer.
- Speak with current students and parents about their experiences at our school.

Light refreshments will be available during the evening, and there will be plenty of opportunities to ask any questions you may have.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school and showing you why Outwood Academy Ripon is the ideal place for your child's secondary education. Should you have any questions before the event, please do not hesitate to contact our office via enquiries@ripon.outwood.com.

Thank you for considering Outwood Academy Ripon for your child's future.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. David O'Brien

Vice Principal